
 

Barham St, Allenby Gardens 5009 Phone: 8346 1541 Fax: 8340 3239 
 www.allenbyps.sa.edu.au  Email: dl.0473.admin@schools.sa.edu.au 

 
 
 
 

 

18 January 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear families and community, 

 

It is with great pleasure that I join the staff and school community at Allenby Gardens Primary 

School as Principal. 

 

I hope that you have enjoyed your time with family members during the summer holidays. 

 

We are once again in an interesting position for the beginning of the school year. Our state and 

schools, as a whole, have managed the COVID situation effectively over the last two years and I 

have no doubt we will continue to support each other as a community and as we move through 

the current situation. 

 

The Department are continuing to refine the ‘return to school plan’ expectations for schools. To 

this end, I ask for your patience as we navigate our way through this challenging time. 

 

We will be sending further information to families next week providing you with all the relevant 

information. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Vicky Bitzios 

Principal 

 
~ our school, our community, our future ~ 
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